
John Joseph Doyle MD is a cardiovascular anesthesiologist that is a Diplomate of the American Board of 

Anesthesiology and certified in Transesophageal Echocardiography . 

He completed his internship at Yale University and anesthesia at USF .  

While at Mayo Clinic in Jacksonville John trained in Cardiac TEE and participated in the first Cardiac Transplant 

@Mayo Clinic Jacksonville .  

 

John has over 20 years experience in Cardiac Anesthesia and has helped start numerous cardiac programs .  

 

I am a current Florida Delegate to the American Society of Anesthesiology since 2015 and an Executive Board 

member of the Florida Society of Anesthesiology since 2013 . Currently the FSA PAC Chair the last three years and 

Membership Chair and Co- Chair since 2013 , also served as District Director for NorthEast Florida since 2013 .  

 

I was an Alternate Delegate that attended every ASA meeting from 2008 to 2015 and faithfully sat in for delegates 

that were busy attending meetings during that time. 

The last five years I have  attended the Legislative Washington D.C. Conference and the annual Tallahassee Meeting 

with our elected Florida constituents.  

 

My previous volunteer experience was with University of Miami Project Medishare where I spent 10 days in Haiti 

during the earthquake . Currently I help with Northeast Florida Pantry support feeding the homeless.  

 

I am a current Envision Health Care physician and a member of the Structural Heart Program at Level 2 Memorial 

Hospital specializing in TAVR , Mitral Clip, Watchman procedures, Mitral Valve repair and Robotic Lungs .  

 

In my free time I am a father to two young boys Hunter and Sean and very busy with being a Uber dad driving them 

to all their sports activities . I am a member of the USA Cycling Association and a competitive Cat 3 cyclist whom 

qualified for the Masters USA Nationals and a silver medalist in the Florida State Time Trials.  

 

FSA membership is the life blood of the FSA . Goals for the upcoming year are to improve FSA membership which in 

turn will help attain an additional ASA Delegate for our State . In order to attain this goal the relationship between 

District Directors and their anesthesia colleagues in local hospitals and surgery centers are of utmost importance . 

However, alternate delegates and delegates also have the responsibility to seek out new members by being proactive 

and inquisitive to FSA status .  

 

Our relationship  with our elected constituents in Tallahassee and our local Congressmen will determine the future 

of anesthesiology in our great state of Florida . 

 

We all need to take the responsblty to educate and empower our current FSA colleagues the importance of advocacy 

and to donate to the FSA PAC . Their donation will have an impact for anesthesiologists future .  

 

With persistent FSA experience and unyielding energy and passion working in a collegial atmosphere I am looking 

forward to the challenges ahead that the FSA will be presented with.  

 

Always putting patients first and the speciality of anesthesiology on the right course to success .  

 

Sincerely ,  

 

John Joseph Doyle MD  

 


